
MO-07-20 

 

Hello, 
 
I am emailing in regards to the Mandatory Mask Law. I work at Cobs Bakery at which we have extremely 
hot ovens running constantly at the back of the bakery creating an already extremely hot environment. 
Adding a mask to this concerns me because it puts my co-workers and myself at risk of potentially 
passing out due to over heating and lack of breathable air. No one in my bakery has been sick during the 
entire duration of the pandemic due to reasonable procedures we already have in place. Therefore, I see 
no reason for masks to be necessary inside of buildings.  
 
I strongly believe that you should reconsider, 
 
Drew Bertoia 
 


